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26th July 2020 

 

Circular Regarding Sea Passenger Transport Services 
 

 

The Ports and Maritime Affairs (PMA) at Ministry of Transportation and 

Telecommunications (MTT) would like to inform you to use the jetties and companies 

that are licensed by the PMA to provide sea passenger transport activities especially 

for group picnics, sea site seeing and any sea transport related activities that 

encompasses of passenger transport at sea. This is to ensure the safety of passengers 

via using the sea passenger services from the certified companies by the ministry. 

 

For inquiries you may contact the Directorate of Ports Operations and Technical 

Services via phone 17337987 – 17337931 or email  Ports-opetations@mtt.gov.bh.  

 

You may also refer to the list of the licensed jetties and companies by visiting 

http://www.mtt.gov.bh/sites/default/files/pmal.pdf 
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